
Criteria

Excellent

5

Proficient

4

Satisfactory

3

Limited

2
Format

	 /5

Introduction, 3 Body Paragraphs, Conclusion

I used report format 
confidently.

I used report format 
appropriately.

I used report format 
acceptably.

I used report format 
inadequately.

Information       

	 /5

Location, Landform, Climate, Attractions, Wildlife, Nature, Origin

I provided specific 
and captivating 
information about the 
subject of my report.

I provided appropriate 
and interesting 
information about the 
subject of my report.

I provided basic 
information about the 
subject of my report.

I provided insufficient 
or confusing 
information about the 
subject of my report.

Visual

	 /5

Pictures, Maps, Diagrams

I included an 
impressive visual 
display to highlight the 
subject of my report.

I included an effective 
visual display to 
highlight the subject of 
my report.

I included an adequate 
visual display to 
highlight the subject of 
my report.

I included an 
ineffective visual 
display to highlight 
the subject of my 
report.

Presentation

	 /5

Sentence Structure, Spelling

I presented information 
in well written 
sentences with 
accurate spelling.

I presented information 
with a few errors in 
sentence structure 
and accurate spelling.

I presented information 
with some errors in 
sentence structure 
and spelling.

I presented 
information with many 
errors in sentence 
structure and 
spelling.

Redo Your attempt to respond does not meet acceptable standards. Contact your teacher to discuss 
suggestions for improvement and resubmission of this assignment.

	 Total:	 /20

Assessment Areas of Strength:

Target for Improvement:
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